
 

     
 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 

    
  

  

 

 
 

 

AusmaMalik 
Deputy Mayor & City Councillor for Ward 10, Spadina-Fort York 

September 24, 2024 

RE: Liberty Village Traffic Action Plan Update 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am recommending that the Toronto and East York Community Council add to the agenda the 
attached transmittal from the Director, Traffic Management and Director, Planning, Design and 
Management of the City’s Transportation Services Division providing a status update on a traffic
action plan for Liberty Village. 

This report seeks to be received by TEYCC. I’ll be moving a motion tomorrow to have it 
forwarded to City Council for consideration as well. This will make timely information available 
on the public record for staff, agencies, community interest groups, and residents who continue 
to work together to improve mobility options, streetscape, and traffic conditions in Liberty 
Village. 

This transmittal did not meet the Toronto and East York agenda closing. I am recommending we 
add this important report as new business to be considered at this meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Ausma Malik 
Deputy Mayor 
City Councillor, Ward 10, Spadina-Fort York 
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